
 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Work Session: Dubuque Regional Bicycle & Pedestrian Plan 
 
DATE: March 8, 2023 
 
 
Planning Services Manager Wally Wernimont submitting information for a work session 
on the Dubuque Regional Bicycle & Pedestrian Plan with City Council and East Central 
Intergovernmental Association (ECIA) staff.   
 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Michael C. Van Milligen 
 
 
MCVM:sv 
Attachment 
cc: Crenna Brumwell, City Attorney 

Cori Burbach, Assistant City Manager 
Wally Wernimont, Planning Services Manager 


